
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Reference: 1518 
 
August 30, 2016 
 

Bulman Ordinary Meeting of Council postponed 
 
An inability to reach a quorum has forced Roper Gulf Regional Council to postpone 
the Ordinary Meeting of Council it was set to hold in the remote community of 
Bulman on August 31. 
 
Chief Executive Officer Michael Berto said that while the postponement was 
disappointing, all agenda items would be covered at a rescheduled meeting in two 
weeks’ time. 
 
The Council has rescheduled the meeting – which will be held at 2 Crawford Street in 
Katherine – for September 14, with a briefing to be held for Elected Members the 
previous day. 
 
END 
 
For further information, please contact the Communications Co-ordinator on 
08 8972 9000 or at roper.governance@ropergulf.nt.gov.au. 
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